
 
 
 
 
In regards to the funding for wage increases for certain sectors of the industry, I as an OSHC 
director, feel we have been affected very unfairly by everything the new National Quality Framework 
has introduced. The amount of extra work put on us as a service with maximum of 5hrs per day to 
achieve everything a kindy or child care centre can in 10 hours per day. The added need for 
educators within our sector is ridiculous let alone the cost involved to employ these staff 
members. Where do we get the money from? OSHC is a service to the school's families and increases 
in fees will only force families away not attract them. 
As you can see we have been hit very hard by all the new standards and feel we deserve the same as 
the other sectors in child care.  
  
Mira Doorne 
Director 
Bellevue Heights PS OSHC 
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